
 
 
Subject:  Submission on Joint Standing Committee on Cyber-Safety 
 
 
 
I recently received a letter requesting my children to fill in an online questionnaire 
regarding cyber bullying. 
As parents, we are generally the ones that are required to make the rules and enforce 
them with relation to our children’s online internet usage. 
I would therefore think that the necessity of having a questionnaire seeking parents 
views and concerns on this matter would be of equal importance to that of our 
childrens, as we are ultimately the people charged with looking after our children’s 
wellbeing in this respect. 
I would request that you consider this need. 
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